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September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to invite you to a Year 7 drop-in session in school on Monday 25 September 
2023.  This will provide parents with an opportunity to meet myself, as Head of 
Secondary, the Head of Year 7 and the Assistant Head of Year.  This will be an informal 
session for you to come and chat to us about anything at all or to discuss any support you 
feel your child may need.  
 
The drop-in session will take place in the Community Room between 3.30pm and 
4.30pm.  Light refreshments will also be provided. 
 
We look forward to meeting our new families.  There is no need to book to attend this 
session, you can just drop in on the day.  We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs R Garlick 
Head of Secondary 


